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PQ 7082/22 To ask the Minister for Health the future plans proposed for the HSE 

Dispensary, Quarry Road, Cabra: and if consideration can be given to relocate the local 

family resource centre to this building – Mary Lou McDonald 

  

Dear Deputy McDonald, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Representation which you submitted for response. I have examined the matter and the 

following outlines the position. 

 

The HSE Dispensary also known as Cabra Health Centre, Quarry Road currently houses a 

HSE Dental Surgery. It is also occupied by both clinical and administration staff for Chronic 

Disease Management and Community Health Network Staff. Community Healthcare 

Organisation Dublin North City and County is undergoing a significant recruitment campaign 

as part of the Enhanced Community Care programme and some of these staff have been 

located at Cabra Health Centre. As the building is being used effectively at present, there are 

no plans to reassign the building and therefore it will remain a HSE Primary Care building. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michelle Forde 

General Manager Primary Care 


